

Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Sandra Jones 3300 W. Florist Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Ms. Jones:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Liquor and Malt license for the premises at 4534 W. North Ave. ("Jones Liquor") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a belief that the granting of this license at this location would be incompatible with the comprehensive plan of the neighborhood.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Devon Brown PO Box 05132 Milwaukee, WI 53205 Att. Peter Bockhorst Bockhort Law Firm 510 N. 27<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Ms. Brown and Mr. Bockhorst:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3515 W. Villard Ave. ("Conversations") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a police report and neighborhood objections.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office – License Division CCFN 050220



Ronald D. Leonhardt City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson
Deputy City Clerk

Stephen Fells 4967 N. Teutonia Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Fells:

July 6, 2005

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "A" Malt license for the premises at 4965 N. Teutonia Ave. ("Stpehen Food Store") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon a police report, neighborhood objections and concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 4965 N. Teutonia Ave.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

-<del>Sinc</del>erely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Tereso Prado 1203 W. Greenfield Ave., #1 Milwaukee, WI 53215

Dear Mr. Prado:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 1201 W. Greenfield Ave. ("Camino GTO") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood testimony related to parking, loitering, littering, durg and criminal activity and the concentration of alcohol establishments in the area of 1201 W. Greenfield Ave.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Kamonie Foster 2325 W. Congress St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Foster:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

7,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

David Lopez 1960 S. 58th St. West Allis, WI 53219

Dear Mr. Lopez:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Deputy City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

July 6, 2005

Tory Matthews 4441 N. 62nd St. Milwaukee, WI 53218

Dear Mr. Matthews:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

Consed XX

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Christopher Roper 564 E. Towne Square Ct. Oak Creek, WI 53154

Dear Mr. Roper:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Anthony Thompson, Jr. 7020 N. 60th St., #202 Milwaukee, WI 53223

Dear Mr. Thompson, Jr.:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050220

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

London Triplett 3279 N. 28th St. Milwaukee, WI 53216

Dear Mr. Triplett:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a The Committee made such a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

LaDerle Williams 2850 W. Highland Blvd., #306

Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division

File050220

cc:



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Maurice Williams 2406 W. Burleigh St. Milwaukee, WI 53206

Dear Mr. Williams:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

/ /

RONALD D LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Jason Limbert 3938 E. Martin Ave., #A Cudahy, WI 53110

Dear Mr. Limbert:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Christopher Lindberg 5828 S. Melinda St. Milwaukee, WI 53221

Dear Mr. Lindberg:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Thomas McCoy, Jr. 609 E. Broadway, #1 Waukesha, WI 53186

Dear Mr. McCoy, Jr.:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon your failure to appear at the Committee hearing despite being provided timely notice of the hearing date.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division File050220



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson

July 6, 2005 Deputy City Clerk

Timothy Veasey 1434 N. 35th St.

Milwaukee, WI 53208

Dear Mr. Veasey:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Public Passenger Vehicle Driver's license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 100-54-4-g, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Jacob Schneider 2962 N. Maryland Ave. Milwaukee, WI 53211

Dear Mr. Schneider:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005 the City's Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the City's Common Council that your application for a Class "D" Bartender license be denied. The Committee made such a recommendation based upon the police department report, which was provided to you along with the notice of hearing.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005 the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Common Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$21 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room 105, City Hall. Pursuant to sec. 90-5-9-c, Milwaukee Code of Ordinances, you may not reapply for a license within 12 months of the date of denial.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc:

Common Council/City Clerk's Office - License Division



Ronald D. Leonhardt

City Clerk

July 6, 2005

Carolyn Hill Robertson Deputy City Clerk

Roy Weatherall 4031 N. 16<sup>th</sup> St. Milwaukee, WI 53209

Dear Mr. Weatherall:

This is to notify you that on Tuesday, June 21, 2005, the Utilities and Licenses Committee voted to recommend to the Common Council that your application for a Class "B" Tavern and Tavern Dance license for the premises at 3762 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr. ("Skyway Lounge") be denied. The Committee made such recommendation based upon neighborhood objections and concentration of alcohol outlets in the area of 3762 N. Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Dr.

On Wednesday, July 6, 2005, the Common Council considered the Committee's recommendation regarding your application. On that date, the Council adopted the Committee's recommendation and denied your application.

You are eligible for a refund of your license fees, except for a \$50 administrative fee, by bringing in your receipt or filing an affidavit for refund within one year to date of action with the License Division, Room, 105, City Hall.

Sincerely,

RONALD D. LEONHARDT

City Clerk

cc: City Clerk's Office - License Division